
 

The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle 

To: Mayor and Members of Council 

Prepared by: Mark Beggs – Manager of Roads and Parks 

Department: Public Works 

Date of Report: August 2, 2024 

Report Number: PW-31-2024 

Subject: 2024 Alternating Parking Request - Oakridge 

Recommendation 

That the report of the Manager of Roads and Parks dated August 2, 2024 (PW-31-2024) 
regarding 2024 alternating parking on Oakridge Street be received; 

And that, Council approves the implementation of alternating parking on Oakridge 
Street, from the east intersection at Reaume Road, to the West intersection at Reaume 
Road for the entirety of Oakridge Street. 

 

  

Report 

The Town has received a request to implement alternating parking on Oakridge Street.   

Administration has had an opportunity to review this location and review the feasibility of 

implementing alternating parking in the area.  The location meets all criteria set out by 

the Town of LaSalle to implement alternating parking, including: 

1. The classification of the road is residential; 

2. It is in a residential area;  

3. The location includes a curb; 

4. Road width does not exceed 12 meters; 

5. Posted speed is less than or equal to 50 km/hr; 

6. Specific roadway not considered within the last 36 months.  

The Town also supports implementing alternating parking from an operational 

perspective. Access to residential areas for larger vehicles including Fire, Garbage 
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Collection and Public Works vehicles can be challenging when cars are parked on both 

sides of residential roads.  Therefore, Administration recommends that alternating 

parking be implemented on Oakridge Street.   

 

Consultations 

Public Works discussed the request with the LaSalle Fire Service and all departments 

within Public Works.  As such, all agreed with the recommendation to ensure equipment 

can easily access areas of the Town in the event of an emergency, and maintenance 

operations.   

 

Financial Implications 

The cost to install the signs will come from the approved Roads Department budget.  

Prepared By: 

 

Mark Beggs 

Link to Strategic Goals 

1. Enhancing organizational excellence - Not Applicable 

2. Strengthen the community’s engagement with the Town - Not Applicable  

3. Grow and diversify the local economy - Not Applicable  

4. Build on our high-quality of life - Yes  

5. Sustaining strong public services and infrastructure - Yes 

Communications 

The residents on this section of Oakridge Street have been mailed a letter stating that 

this report was to be heard at tonight’s Council meeting. 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: 2024 Alternating Parking Request - Oakridge.docx 

Attachments:  

Final Approval Date: Aug 8, 2024 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

 

Jonathan Osborne 

No Signature - Task assigned to Peter Marra was completed by assistant Tanya 

Mailloux 

Peter Marra 

 

Joe Milicia 


